
        Camel’s Backstage Studio Information 2023 - 2024 
 

                     Uniform Dance Attire must be worn at all times!! 

 

Beginner  Dance Uniform - (3yr, 4yr, Pre-K, Kindergarten Grade Students) black skirt 

leotard with white or pink tights, black ballets, and black taps.  

  

Intermediate Dance Uniform-(1st and 2nd Grade Students) black Backstage uniform 

top and black uniform skort, white socks, black taps and black ballets.  

 

Junior Advanced  Dance Uniform (3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th Grade Students) black Uniform 

top and black leggings, black taps and black jazz shoes 

 

Advanced Dance Uniform- (6th, 7th, 8th, 9th ……) black uniform top, black jazz 

pants, leggings, black jazz shoes, black taps. 

 

              

A Dressing room is available for students who are exiting or entering from other 

activities; dance uniform is always required. Hair must be tied away from the face.  No 

jewelry will be worn for class. Lessons begin on time.  Please be prompt. Disruptive 

students will be asked not to participate in dance class and parents will be notified. 

 

All students are expected to participate in one recital dance routine.  

Special routines will be considered after six years of dance training. All routines, music, 

and costumes will be chosen by the teacher. Students who withdraw before the recital 

date are responsible for full costume payment. 

 

Twelve year graduating students must earn 25 student teaching hours and four years of 

dance training with Camel’s Backstage Studio. Dance Study Awards and Perfect 

Attendance Awards begin on the first day of class. All Awards end at recital time. 

Perfect Attendance Awards will be awarded to any student who dresses out and works 

out each class without absences.  Dance Training Awards will be awarded to students 

who complete three years of training, six years of training, and each additional year 

following the sixth year.  

 

Receipts will be given for cash payments only.  Checks for payments are preferred. 

 

Dance School Closures will follow the public school system holiday schedule. Classes 

will be held on parent conference days.  

Observers Day will be scheduled in March or April, the date will be sent by newsletter. 

 

Student Safety is important to us! All students should be dropped off and picked up 

through the rear entrance of the studio.   Please enter through the alley on either side of 

the block. 


